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Dear Parents, 

The staff and children at Bradley Primary have had a very busy start to the Spring 2 term 

with lots of clubs, visitors and special days. 

Mother Tongue Day 

One of the special days we have enjoyed so far was Mother Tongue Day. The children 

looked amazing in their traditional dress and the children had a fantastic day learning each 

other’s languages and trying different food. On this day we also raised money for the Tur-

key and Syria Earthquake Appeal.  Thank you so much for your generous donations, the 

school raised around £475.00 

World Book Day 

The children have also celebrated World Book Day, coming to school in their pyjamas and 

enjoying stories in class. We had an author in school who read her stories to the children 

and a whole school assembly. 

Staffing 

Two of our long-standing members of staff have made the decision to retire after many 

years of dedicated teaching at Bradley Primary. Mr Burrows and Mrs Ardron will be retiring 

at Easter.  Over the years they have taught and inspired hundreds of children, some who 

now have children of their own attending our school. I know that many of our families will 

want to wish them well and the children and staff wish them all the very best for a long 

and happy retirement.  

In the summer term, Year 5A will be taught by Mrs Hills and Year 5B will be taught by Mrs 

Clarke (currently on secondment at Trawden Primary school.) 

NEU Strike Action 

Next week, on Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March, there will be further in-

dustrial strike action from the NEU. On both days, Year 1 and Year 2 will be closed. All other 

year groups will be open as normal. 

 

Kind regards,  

S Taylor 

Headteacher 

Head Teacher’s Column  
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The next school holiday:  

School will close on Friday 31 March for the Easter holidays and reopen on Monday 

17th April. 

Reception Heights and Weights: Reception class were given a letter explaining about 

their upcoming heights and weights check on Tues 14th March. Please refer to the           

contact details on the letter if you would like to opt out of this.  

Eco Council Update  

This week the eco council presented their action plan to the whole school during an         
assembly.  They are really looking forward to leading change and it was wonderful to see 
them in front of the school speaking with confidence about the work they are doing.  

Dates to  remember: 
 Friday 17th March is Red 
Nose Day. We are doing a 
non-uniform day with £1 
donation on Scopay. 
 Maths classes for parents 
is starting on Wednesday 
15th March, 9-11.30am. If 
you haven't received a letter 
and wish to attend these 
classes please book a place 
at the office and come to 
school on the 15th March. 

STRIKE DAYS Weds 15th March 

and Thurs 16th March. School 

closed for Year 1 and Year 2 

ONLY. All other year groups are 

in school. 


